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Statement by the spokesperson of EU High Representative Catherine 

Ashton on a new Migration Law in Cuba 

 

The Spokesperson of Catherine Ashton, High Representative of the European Union for Foreign 

Affairs and Security Policy and Vice President of the Commission, issued the following statement 

today: 

 

"The High Representative welcomes the announcement by the Cuban Government of a new 

Migration Law. This is an important step towards the freedom of movement of Cuban citizens which 

the EU regards as a fundamental human right. The High Representative hopes this law will be 

broadly implemented." 

 

_____________________ 

mailto:COMM-SPP-HRVP-ASHTON@ec.europa.eu
http://www.eeas.europa.eu/

